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Note by the President of the Security Council

After consultations of the Security Council held on 2 September 2005, the
President of the Security Council made the following statement to the media on
behalf of the members of the Council:

“The President has consulted members of the Security Council and they
have agreed that they should take advantage of the presence of heads of State
and Government in New York to hold a meeting of the Security Council at that
level on 14 September 2005. The subject of this meeting will be threats to
international peace and security.

“In this regard, the Security Council is now considering a draft resolution
on prevention of incitement to terrorism and a draft resolution on prevention of
conflict, particularly in Africa’.
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